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May 13, 1986

Mr. R. P. Saget
Manager Quality Assurance Branch
Basalt Waste Isolation Division
Office of Assistant Manager for Comemercial Nuclear Waste
Richland Operations Office
U.S. Department of Energy
P.O. Box 55C:
Richland, Wa. 99352

Dear Mr. Saget:

Consistent with the provisions of Appendix 7 of the Site Specific
Agreement between DOE and NRC, I am notifying you of Mr. Dale
Hedges prospective assignment to this office during May 21 and
22, 1986 for the purpose of reviewing WIP Project activities
concerning quality assurance. He and I would epect to
communicate with DOE, MAC and RHO personnel and have access to
various OA records pertinent to our review.

Per your discussion with Mr. Hedges, I am informed by Mr. Hedges
that you are aware of areas of the activities which he intends
to review. We can further discuss specific items of interest
prior to May 21 if you desire. Please call Mr. Hedges or myself
in this regard.

We would expect to discuss our observations and conclusions with
you and other cognizant project personnel as appropriate, prior
to Mr. Hedges' leaving Richland, consistent with Office's basic
objective of providing early feedback of OR staff observations
and concerns.
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Sincerely,

/5/
F. Robert Cook
Senior On-Site Licensing
Representative, BWIP
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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